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Hi,
I'm writing to let you know I firmly oppose the cap and trade bill this session. Either kill
the bill or put it up for a public vote in November. I live in timber country and this rural
Oregon town I live in ( and all of the surrounding towns) are supported by timber
dollars. Cap and trade will destroy our livelihoods. There are no other family wage
jobs and none coming anytime soon. Families will lose their homes! The financial
burden will be the death of all of rural Oregon. Please vote No on it.
Thanks,
Mary Lovegren 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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